Thank you for allowing me to participate in the National RPAC Participation Council. | attended the
meeting during our Washington midyear meetings.

The biggest issue we discussed was the Phone a friend Phone bank. This has been a directive from our
NAR President Tom Salamone. The phone bank is set up to touch the realtors who have not invested in
RPAC in recent years or who have not invested at all. This is a grass roots effort from the local
associations. The response thus far has been very positive and local AE’s are asked to commit to having
a phone bank.

Major investors were another main topic. We have been challenged to increase our number of major
investors. We need to continue to set the bar high. Other issues were field reports, major investment
social at the NAR conference. We also spent a fair amount of time on sharing of fund raising ideas that
we could bring back to our Assn’s.

Thank you for allowing me to serve on the NAR Participation Council Committee.

Respectively,

Scott Breidenbach



